
June 11, 2018

Dear 

The Office of Health Care Quality (“OHCQ”) received your request 
dated June 3, 2018, in which you request certain records under the Public 
Information Act, Md. Code Ann., Gen. Prov. (“GP”) §§ 4-101-4-601, 
related Hagerstown Reproductive Health Services.  In particular, you seek 
to inspect all records in my custody and control pertaining to the following:

the most current Surgical Abortion Facility Licensing 

Application pertaining to Hagerstown Reproductive Health Services.

A review of our records reveals that the requested information is not 
in the custody of OHCQ because this facility has not been licensed as a 
Surgical Abortion Facility since May 2013. 

Thank you for your request.  If you have any questions or concerns 
regarding the processing of your request, you may contact me at 
410-402-8055.

Sincerely,

Patricia Tomsko Nay, MD
Executive Director
Office of Health Care Quality 

cc:  Assistant Attorney General, Counsel to Office of Health Care Quality
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